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School Facebook Page, Website, and Snow Day Phone Calls 
 
St. George MSU communicates with families and community members through a variety media, including the St. George 
MSU Facebook page and the school website.  I wanted to share some quick information on our Facebook page and website: 
 

• St. George MSU Facebook Page:  The St. George MSU Facebook Page can be found 
at www.facebook.com/stgeorgemsu.  This is the only "official" school Facebook page that is maintained and 
monitored by school staff.  Often parents and friends of the school will share our posts on other Facebook pages, 
such as the St. George Parents Facebook page.  This is a great way to disseminate information, but please be aware 
that school staff do not monitor questions or concerns posted on other Facebook pages.  If you do have a question or 
concern, please contact school staff directly with an email, a phone call, or just stopping by the school to talk. 

 

• New School Website: The new school website can be found at www.stgeorgemsu.org.  You can also download our 
own St. George School app at the Apple App Store or Google Play Store.  I wanted to share a few links to key pages 
on our website: 

o Monthly Breakfast/ Lunch Menu 
o Weekly Breakfast/ Lunch Menu 
o School Board Meeting Agendas and Minutes 
o Committees and Working Groups Minutes 
o Family Handbook 2018-19 

 
Finally, I wanted to address some concerns about the phone call notifications that go out on snow days.  If you receive a 
phone call from an Arkansas phone number early on a school day, it's probably from the school's emergency notification 
system.  Also, when you answer the call, you need to say "Hello" - or just grunt loudly if you're like me at 5:30 a.m. - and then 
the message will play.  If you don't say anything when you pick up, the message won't play.  We are working with the company 
who handles our emergency notifications to address this. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me (m.felton@stgeorgemsu.org) or call (372.6312). And finally, 
one of the best ways to keep track of what's happening at the school is signing up for the school newsletter. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Mike Felton, Superintendent 
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